
Spring turkey permits available Jan. 14

Spring turkey hunting permits for 2013 will be available from the Nebraska Game and Parks
Commission starting at 1 p.m. CT on Jan. 14. 
 Each spring turkey permit allows a hunter to take one male or bearded female turkey with bow
and arrow in the archery season or a shotgun in the shotgun season. A person may purchase
up to three spring turkey permits. 
 Archery season for youth and adults opens March 25. Shotgun season opens April 6 for youth
and April 13 for adults. All seasons close May 31. 
 Visit OutdoorNebraska.org or Game and Parks permitting offices to purchase permits. For
more information on turkey hunting, check out the 2013 Turkey Guide at OutdoorNe braska.org.
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